
Community Affairs Board Meeting #10
>Winter Quarter
>January 16, 2007
>
>Ice Breaker: Social Sign Ups
>
>Announcements/Speakers:
>Megan from MDA: Muscular Dystrophy Association’s Stride & Ride. See
>below for details!
>
>Active Meeting: Valentine’s for Friendship Manor
>
>Amanda from SCORE: amandamichel33@yahoo.com GROW
>What? GrassRoots Organizing Weekends: A project of the US Student
>Association Foundation. Gain real skills training for direct action
>organizing and develop the strategies needed for a successful
>campaign. For more information or questions contact: Elisa Romero at
>650-537-7899 or elisa_romero@umail.ucsb.edu or Amanda Hernandez at
>amandamichael33@yahoo.com.
>When? February 2-4, Applications due: January 26.
>
>Upcoming Events:
>One Time Events:
>
>Environmental Education
>What? Teach environmental lessons to second graders at IV Elementary
>School.  Contact Erin at fireshotdibos@yahoo.com or 805-450-2924
>When? Friday, January 19. Meet at 1:45 (to go over lesson plan) at IV
>Elementary
>
>UCSB Adapted Recs Program
>What? UCSB Adapted Recs Program is looking for responsible,
>compassionate, and energetic volunteers to help with year-round
>events. Contact Cynthia Munoz at Cynthia.Munoz@sa.ucsb.edu or
>805-893-4114 in interested.
>
>MDA’s Annual Stride & Ride
>What? 5k that will benefit the local chapter of the Muscular Dystrophy
>Association and will help pay for research clinics, support groups,
>summer camps, etc. 15 volunteers are needed with duties varying from
>setting up, passing out water bottles, distributing donated food,
>cheering on walkers and cleaning up afterwards. The event will have
>food and entertainment! Contact Megan Fay or Kelly Craig at
>kcraig@mdausa.org if interested. $25 if interested in walking and not
>volunteering.
>When? January 20 7am – 2pm (shifts are available)



>
>Goleta Valley Beautiful
>What? GVB is hard at work, making this community a better place by
>expanding our urban forest with beautiful green trees. Volunteers
>needed!  Please come out this weekend and plant some trees for our
>planet!! Wear comfortable shoes. If you can’t make it this
>weekend...GVB HOSTS TREE PLANTING EVERY SATURDAY! Email
>gvbvolunteer@gmail.com or ssteger@umail.ucsb.edu to schedule a date.
>THIS WEEK: they only need 10-15 volunteers so please e-mail your
>confirmation
>When? Saturday, January 13, 9AM to NOON
>Where? EAB meets at Bagel Café at 9am and bikes over
>
>Friendship Manor Pool Party
>What? Speaks for itself! Come hang out with senior citizens and enjoy
>a heated pool!  Contact allysen_mahaffey@umail.ucsb.edu
>When? Saturday, January 20, 11am – 1pm
>
>Friendship Manor Symphony Trip
>What? Enjoy a peaceful afternoon and take in a symphony with the
>residents of Friendship Manor. Contact allysen_mahaffey@umail.ucsb.edu
>When? Sunday, January 21 from 1;30 to about 5:30
>
>Trick or Can
>What? As another push to get m ore cans for our 100K Canned Food
>Drive, we will be hosting Trick or Can! Come out to Anisquo Park in
>HALLOWEEN COSTUMES to go door-to-door collecting cans! Contact Britney
>Weinberg-Lynn to sign up at britwl@umail.ucsb.edu or 925-285-9699
>When? Sunday, January 21 at 3pm. Meet at Anisquo Park
>
>Comm on Comm
>The AS group is uniting different entities of Associated Students by
>having an AS fair in the Arbor. We need tablers for the CAB booth! 400
>pounds of food were dropped off last week! We are well on our way!
>Keep them coming!!
>When? Tuesday, January 23 from 12-2 pm
>
>Girls Inc. Open House
>What? The January Open House for Girls Inc. Go tour the new building
>and learn about 2007 activities and naming opportunities. RSVP to Beth
>at 963-4757 or bcleary@girlsincsb.rog
>When? Tuesday, January 23 at 4:30 pm
>Where? The Goleta Valley Center, 4973 Hollister Avenue
>
>Parent’s Night Out
>What? Come play with kids from Isla Vista Elementary School while



>their parent’s enjoy the night off!
>When? Friday, January 26 6-8 pm
>Where? Isla Vista Elementary School across from FT
>
>CAB Retreat
>What? Come get to know other Cabbies and get more involved with CAB!
>We will be planning the quarter, starting new projects, and having
>tons of fun! More details to come!
>When? January 28
>Where? Meet at the CAB office.
>
>Opportunities to Volunteer on a Regular Basis:
>
>Special Olympics
>What? Special Olympics will begin their spring sports soon! They are
>looking for coaches to volunteer with the intellectually disabled of
>Santa Barbara. If interested contact Britney Weinberg-Lynn at
>britwl@umail.ucsb.edu.
>
>Ongoing CAB Projects:
>
>UCSB Campus Wide Food Drive: 100,000 Cans for 100,000 People
>What? ITS BACK!! Talk to Britney or Kelsey after the meeting to see
>how you can help!
>
>Children: Kelsey South (kels@umail.ucsb.edu)
>
>Boys and Girls Club:
>What? Volunteers will tutor and spend time with kids at the Boys and
>Girls Club downtown! Rides can be provided! Contact Madeline
>Kokosinski at mkokosinski@umail.ucsb.edu for more info.
>Where? Meet at the Campbell Hall bus loop
>When? Thursdays at 3:00
>
>Senior Citizens: Allysen Mahaffey (allysen_mahaffey@umail.ucsb.edu)
>
>Animals: Stephanie Thompson (sthompson@umail.ucsb.edu)
>
>DAWG
>What? CAB will be making weekly trips to the DAWG shelter this
>quarter. Walk dogs and hang out with other Cabbies. Contact Stephanie
>Thompson at sthompson@umail.ucsb.edu if interested. New orientation
>date will be coming soon!
>When? Trips will most likely be Friday but specify on the sign up sheet
>Where? They will be meeting on campus and caravanning
>



>Tutoring:
>
>Family Literacy Program
>What? Tutor program for elementary school children. Volunteers will
>read to the child, and have them read to you! Contact Nancy Thuavanuti
>at Thuavanuti@umail.ucsb.edu or Christina Fulcher at Fulch747@aol.com
>or Lizzy Lalanne at elalanne@umail.ucsb.edu for more info!
>When? You work out the schedule with the family, you give1 hour a week.
>
>Hunger/Homeless: Stephanie Romero (sjromero@umail.ucsb.edu)
>
>Breakfast Club:
>What? Volunteers will help displaced members of the community. Hang
>out in the park and distribute bagels and juice to less fortunate
>members of our community. Contact Stephanie Romero at
>sjromero@umail.ucsb.edu for more info!
>Where? Meet in front of St. Mark’s Church
>When? Wednesday 8-9 am
>
>Environment: John O’Neill (theviper22@umail.ucsb.edu)
>
>Adopt-A-Block
>What? Join Cabbies and EAB’ers for an hour to keep your local
>community clean! Weekly trips with people going through the streets
>with buckets and grapplers and pick up garbage that would otherwise
>end up in the. Contact John at theviper22@umail.ucsb.edu
>When? Wednesdays 4-5 pm, meet at IVPRD next to Pita Pit
>
>
>CAB FOUNDATION MINUTES
>Cassidy Zanko and Ellie Stone would like to set aside money for a
>Student Memorial Group. This money would be used to send flowers to
>families that have lost their child while they are a student at UCSB.
>$1000 was voted to be given to this new fund by Kelsey South, John
>O’Neill, Courtney Cervantes, Britney Weinberg-Lynn, and Cindy Davidson.


